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When looking at the Savin Hill cove restoration project there are many important variables that must be taken into consideration. To complete many of these objectives is a very time consuming process and this is why I think it is necessary to build a framework for future members to build on.


The legalities, government permits and regulations are something that is very important and without going through the proper channels the project could face a stand still. I am proposing to work with the University of Massachusetts Boston and Massachusetts officials to try and devise a plan that will fit the needs of the university, comply with state and federal laws, and have a positive impact on the restoration of the salt mash and the conditions of the Savin Hill cove area.


A proposed boardwalk and other recreational areas on a potentially restored marsh would add increased recreational actives to the university and surrounding community. Many of the existing structure that surrounds the cove do not comply with all of the state regulations. I will look into specifically, the chapter 91 licensing agreement as well as the Massachusetts Public Waterfront Act, with the intent of building a solid foundation on which the next members of this project can build.


With the help of the university of Massachusetts, the community and the state I think that this project site is a place that can be a cornerstone of the Boston Harbor clean up. We may use this site as an example for numerous other locations with similar problems. Building and planning for the future is essential and with the cognitive response of these groups I think we can achieve our goals.
